
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 28, 2021 
 

 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING NOTICE 

 
 

The Board of Directors of Fife School District will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, 
June 29, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. This meeting will be held remotely through Zoom video 
conferencing. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the Superintendent’s evaluation.  
There will be an executive session lasting approximately 30 minutes. The public may 
call in to attend the Zoom video conference. 
 
 
 
 
 

CALL IN NUMBER:  (253) 215-8782 
 

MEETING ID NUMBER: 848 8241 4184# 
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